
If an unexpected move occurs during the summer the Chromebook and charger MUST be returned 
to Braelinn Elementary School.  Please check the school website for summer office hours. 
(www.braelinnelementary.org)

Chromebooks in need of repair during the summer should be taken to Technology Services located 
at the LaFayette Educational Center in Fayetteville
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